
Dear Ms. Freeman: 
 
I am writing to request that you vote for this bill and all other bills that protect our farmers and 
lands from GR GMO agriculture. I have farm property  and I farm NON GMO ORGANIC only. I do 
not eat GMO foods and do not want them contaminating my crops.  
 
Sincerely  
Taraza Lawrence   
Dallas Oregon  
5038314952 
 


